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Possible start-up delay for SSBR plant in Singapore

April 8, 2013

Zeon’s Planned Jurong Island SSBR plant start-up on July 2013 will be delayed till September 2013. This delay
is due to unexpected site conditions encountered during the construction of a stretch of public service tunnels
which supports Zeon’s pipelines.

Zeon Chemicals Singapore (ZCS) is working closely with feedstock suppliers and JTC to minimize overall
timeline delay to plant start-up.
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